
 

EXCERPT 
 

CITY OF CORAL GABLES 
ARTS ADVISORY PANEL MEETING 
Wednesday, June 25, 2020 9:00 a.m. 

Historical Resources & Cultural Arts Department 
Virtual Meeting via Zoom 

 
MEMBERS A S O N D J F M A M J J

+ 
 19 19 19 19 19 20 20 20 20 20 20 20 
             
Nelson de León*    P - P P P   -  -  - P  P  
Dr. Jill Deupi        E - E - P E E - - - P P 
Emily MacDonald-Korth   P - P - P E P - - - P P 
Jacek Kolasiński P - P - P P E - - - P P 
Marijean Miyar*  - P - P P P - - - P P 
Juan Roselione-Valadez P - E - P P P - - - P P 
Manny Mato*        P P P - - - P P 

 
 
LEGEND: A = Absent; P = Present; E = Excused; * = New Member; ^= Resigned Member;  
 - = No Meeting      + = Special Meeting 
 
STAFF: 
Kara Kautz, Interim Historical Resources and Cultural Arts Director 
Catherine Cathers, Arts & Culture Specialist 
Carlos Mindreau, City Architect 
 
MEETING RECORD / MINUTES PREPARATION: Catherine Cathers, Arts & Culture Specialist, 
Historical Resources & Cultural Arts Department 

 
 
Dr. Deupi called the Arts Advisory Panel meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.  
   

*** 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
a. ART BASEL 2020 ARTIST & PROPOSAL 
The Panel discussed the proposal presented on June 24th for this year’s temporary exhibition by artist Kiki 
Smith and in association with Art Basel Miami Beach. Ms. Cathers reported that Art Basel confirmed their 
support of working with Ms. Smith. Ms. Cathers continued, saying Ms. Smith would not travel at this time; 
however, an effort would be made to include her presence with the exhibition and event.  
 
The Panel strongly supported the proposal and with no further discussion the following motion was made: 
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A motion was made by Mr. Kolasiński to recommend Kiki Smith and the 
proposal as presented for a 2020-2021 exhibition and as the 2020 Miami Art 
Week/Art Basel project. Mr. de Leon seconded the motion, which passed 
unanimously. 

 
*** 

 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:04 a.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Catherine J. Cathers  
Arts & Culture Specialist 
  


